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Hawai‘i Passenger Arrivals Data on HTA’s Website 

HONOLULU – Starting today, the Hawai‘i Tourism Authority (HTA) will publish daily trans-Pacific 
passenger arrivals data only on its website. This will replace the issuance of daily press releases.  

The trans-Pacific passenger arrivals data will now be derived from data provided by the new Safe 
Travels program, which was launched on September 1st. The Safe Travels program, developed by 
the State of Hawai‘i Office of Enterprise Technology Services, replaces the previous paper forms 
that were used to collect the required health and travel information. 

To see the passenger arrivals data along with other COVID-19 updates and information, visit: 
https://www.hawaiitourismauthority.org/covid-19-updates/ 

HTA will continue to publish its monthly Visitor Statistics press releases.  

###  
 
About the Hawai‘i Tourism Authority 
The Hawai‘i Tourism Authority is the State of Hawai‘i agency responsible for strategically managing 
its support of the tourism industry. Established in 1998 to support Hawai‘i’s leading industry and 
largest employer, HTA continually strives to help ensure tourism’s sustainability and the benefits it 
brings to residents and communities statewide. Follow updates about HTA on Facebook, 
Instagram, and Twitter (@HawaiiHTA). 
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